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BBUULLLLEETTIINN  ––  FFRRIIDDAAYY  2277TTHH  MMAAYY  
 

“GROW, BLOSSOM, FLOURISH” 
 

We have had a wonderful week in the Fellowship getting ready to 
celebrate the Platinum Jubilee. Many thanks for all the generous 
donations of cakes contributed this morning; they look amazing. We 
have been learning all about the Jubilee too and Pears have looked at 
why Westminster Abby is such a special place. Classes have also been 
busy creating their own decorations and we look forward to displaying 
them for the Jubilee trail. Have a lovely half term break and enjoy the 
Royal celebrations. 

       

 
E Safety Newsletter 
Please see the attached E Safety Newsletter. This month includes information about Minecraft 
which continues to be ever popular and can be a great learning tool where players use building 
blocks to create their own worlds. The Newsletter address the different modes which can be 
used and what parents should be aware of. 
 

This week in collective worship: 

Continuing in our Compassion theme, our Tuesday Collective 
Worship focused around being a good neighbour. The whole school 
helped in retelling the story Jesus told of the Good Samaritan, we 
had some very enthusiastic contributions. We learnt that by telling 
the story, Jesus was teaching us that everyone in need is our 
neighbour, even when they are not our special friend. 

 The children were asked to think about how they could show that they are a good neighbour 
this week. 
 

 

 



 

/2 

House Points  

Hawthorne 180 
Rowen 174 
Willow 203 
Maple 187 

  
This week points were given for Koinonia for working together to celebrate the Jubilee, positivity 
towards new learning and independence in the Y5/6 tasks. Well done. 
 
Ogden Trust Science Photo competition 
Our last competition with the Ogden Trust Science Partnership schools was a great success and 
the children thoroughly enjoyed designing posters. The winners from our Key Stage 2 
competition thoroughly enjoyed having fun in their Sublime Science morning at Richard Taylor 
School yesterday.  
Please find attached details of a new competition for this coming half term - get those cameras 
ready for a wonderful Science based photography competition.  

 
FONR 

 
Will you be spending some time over half term having a clear out?  There will a 
bag2school collection as soon as we return from the half term break on Tuesday 
7th June so please do dig deep and donate.  Please bring your donations to the 
Square and Compass pub car park by 8.50am where a member of FONR will be 
on hand to collect. 

 
Mrs Andrews 
We are happy to tell you that we will be welcoming Mrs Andrews back to the Fellowship schools 
the week after half term.  She has missed the children greatly and is very excited to see them 
again—she will be at North Rigton on Tuesday and All Saints on Wednesday.  Mrs Methley and 
Mrs Honey will remain in post to ensure a smooth handover.   

 
Dates for your diary 
Tuesday 7th June  Summer term begins 
                 FONR Bags2 School Collection 
Monday 13th June          Sports Day (Reserve data Monday 20th June if it rains!) 
Tuesday 14th June             Apples Trip to Kith Homestead 
Thursday 16th June           Pears Trip to Kith Homestead 
Tuesday 21st June           Y3/4 Trip to Kith Homestead 
Thursday 23rd June          Y5/6 Trip to Kith Homestead 
Wednesday 29th June    Fellowship walk to Almscliffe Crag 
Tuesday 5th July                 Y5/6 Year End Performance 
Friday 22nd July               Y6 Leavers Service  
 
Have a lovely break, 
  
Mrs Methley 

 


